
LITTLE FLOWER DEGREE & PG COLLEGE 

UPPAL, HYDERABAD-500039 

The Department of Electronics, in collaboration with Saansah Innovations Pvt. Ltd., organised a 3-day 

workshop on ‘Internet of Things’ from 21 to 23 August, 2023, in the computer lab from 10 a.m. to 3.30 

p.m. The purpose of conducting the workshop is to make the students understand the basics of IOT and 

how to get started with the IOT concept. As a part of this workshop, students learned how to use 

various sensors to transmit and receive data by programming them using Arduino software. They also 

understood the basics of 'Thingspeak: An Analytics IOT Platform’ and ‘Blink App'. Students 

enthusiastically participated in the workshop and successfully executed simple projects. 

 

 

 

 

  
Mr. Sanjay, the resource person,  explaining 
about the WEMOS board.       

 

 
Mr. Sanjay Checking the code and correcting errors in the 
code 

 
Mr. Abhinay Reddy, III B.SC. MECS, receiving the 
merit certificate 

 
 
Group photo of the participants along with Mr. Sanjay 
and his team. 


